
Andrew Mynarski V.C. Junior High School 
1111 Machray Avenue |  Winnipeg, Manitoba  |  R2X 1H6 

P: 204-586-8497  |  F:  204-582-2702  |  E: andrewmynarski@wsd1.org 
https://www.winnipegsd.ca/schools/AndrewMynarski 

 

C. da Mata 
Principal 

 

L. Buller 
Vice Principal 

 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians of Students in Grade 7 and 8,   
   
It is that time of year again!  
Our school office has started getting ready for next school year and we are sending home registrations for 
September.  
 
If your child is returning to AMVC in the fall for the 2022-2023 school year, please have them log onto our Online 
Registration system (https://courserequest.wsd1.org/mayetCR) to complete their pre-registration for AMVC as 
well as pick their options courses for the year. During this time, please review your contact information including: 
current home address, parent/guardian names, phone numbers and email addresses and emergency contact 
persons name/phone number.    
   
Further information on how to complete online registration can be found here:  
https://sbwsdstor.blob.core.windows.net/media/Default/frf/272/Grade%207%208%20Online%20Course%20R
egistration%202022%20Student%20Instructions-1.pdf 
 
If your child is NOT returning to AMVC in the fall, please contact the office to inform us of your plans, and 
where your child will be attending instead.   
   
Upon completing the online registration form online - you will need to print out the registration form, sign it and 
return it to the AMVC School office. If there are any corrections to be made to your contact information, please 
make your corrections (by crossing out the incorrect information and writing in the correct information) on the 
registration form once it is printed. You will need to sign to verify that the information is correct on all pages.  
 
It is extremely important that we have the correct contact information for parents/guardians as well as 
emergency/alternate contact-person in case of emergency. We have been utilizing the School Messenger 
information system and have been getting some great feedback from families. To ensure you are not missing 
out on information being sent home (including permission forms, school closure dates, calendars, emergency 
notices, etc.) please double- check your home phone and cell phone numbers as well as your email address to 
make sure everything is correct.   
 
Please return all signed registration forms back to the AMVC School office before April 29th, 2022 to assist 
us with our planning process for the 2022-2023 school year. If you are unable to register online via the link 
above; paper application forms can be returned to the office by email (scan or take a picture of each document) 
to andrewmynarski@wsd1.org, by Canada Post mail or registrations can be dropped off directly at Lord Nelson, 
Robertson or Andrew Mynarski Schools offices.   
   
Thank you,  
 
C. da Mata – Principal 
L. Buller – Vice-Principal 
 


